Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: IT equipment contract
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I would be grateful if you would kindly assist please in answering my request for information for the following questions; answering for a) – f) for questions 1 – 7.

a) Desktops

b) Laptops

c) Ruggerdised Equipment e.g. handheld devices, tablets and laptops

d) Displays

e) Data centre services i.e. storage, server, network

f) Wi-Fi network services

Q1. Please name all the IT resellers that you have contacts with and buy from.

Q2. What is the length of the contracts, more specifically their end date, with the named IT resellers in question 1?

Q3. What year and month is the next hardware refresh due?

Q4. Please name the number of devices / equipment deployed by the organisation?

Q5. Please name the brand and model of the equipment mentioned and the spend for each product.

Q6. Details on how these were procured. i.e. By Framework

i. Procurement method

ii. If Framework, please state which one if appropriate.

Q7. Who is responsible for purchasing the equipment? Please provide their title, and their contact details

Answer:

Please find information in the attached file
In respect of Q7, I can confirm that we hold the details of the officer responsible for purchasing the equipment.  However, this information is exempt from release and therefore this is a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the FOIA.
Junior member of staff names below Heads of Service are exempt from release as the Council considers that to be an absolute exemption under Section 40(2) (personal data), and this therefore constitutes a refusal under Section 17 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.    

The Council judges that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified, legitimate & explicit purposes. 

The Head of Service responsible for purchasing the equipment is Carl Skidmore, City Information Officer, email: carl.skidmore@leicester.gov.uk
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
